## Cato Community Newsletter June 2024

## 704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



I want to express my sincere appreciation to all who placed the lawn debris, from the storms, at the curb for collection. We are so lucky that we had no damage from these storms as there was throughout the city and county.

The Belmont Police Department wants to thank you all for the card and lunch. Their meal this year was sandwiches from Jersey Mike's along with chips and sweet treats. They are really proud to serve us and are so grateful that we take time to honor them.

There are a couple of other groups of people that deserve recognition in June. Our garbage service people work so hard to help keep our community clean. Please out the enclosed fiver on your trash can on June 20th. Also important is giving our dads some appreciation for all they have done. The value of a loving father has no price. Happy Father's Day to all of you Dads!

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)





Resident Spotlight: The Griffiths We are so appreciative that our son is able to ride his



bike without concerns because the other residents are so nice and look out for him. - Wendy Griffith



Let's say thank you to our garbage helpers! \*see attached fiver to post on your bin!













Trash Pickup **Every Thursday** 

**Helpful Numbers:** Belmont Police: 704-825-3792

Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911



NATIONAL